

Office of Mayor and City Councilmembers

Phone: (949) 361-8322 Fax: (949) 361-8283

E-mail: CityCouncil@san-clemente.org

Jim Evert, Mayor
Tim Brown, Mayor Pro Tem
Robert "Bob" Baker, Councilmember
Jim Dahl, Councilmember
Lori Donchak, Councilmember

George Scarborough, City Manager

July 18, 2012

Michael Peevey, Commissioner-President California Public Utilities Commission 505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102

RE: CPUC Order Instituting Investigation

Dear Mr. Peevey:

On behalf of the City Council and residents of San Clemente, our thanks to the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) for its attention to the power needs and financial interests of our ratepayers. We urge the Commission to not delay adopting its "Order Instituting Investigation Regarding San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Units 2 and 3".

Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you or the members of the Commission have any questions, please feel free to call me at (949) 361-8322.

Sincerely,

Jim Evert Mayor

cc:

Governor Edmund G. Brown
Congressman Ken Calvert
Congressman Darrell Issa
Senator Mark Wyland
Assemblymember Diane Harkey
San Clemente City Council